Cumberfand Council

council@cumberland.nsw.gov.au

RE: Reject the construction of an Organic Waste Transfer Facility on Church St, Lidcombe.
Proposal DA2023/0130.

Dear Council Member,

My name is , 1am a long time resident in Lidcombe.

It has come to my attention of an Organic Waste Transfer Facility being proposed in Lidcombe
Church St. This facility will operate daily Monday — Friday (06:00-22:00) with 47 trucks of 20meter
in length accessing this facility. This excludes staffing capacity and cars at the site.

With this proposai in a heavily density populated area will have high impact to the limited
infrastructure to support the increased in traffic capacity and noise.

Not to mention there are already a newly built high density apartments building blocks on Church St
which will add additional traffic to Church St.

| am writing to express my strong objection to the proposed development application
(DA2023/0130) for an organic waste transfer plant at 109A Church St, Lidcombe.

1 don’t believe the impact on traffic, the lifestyle , neighbourhood, environmental impact are fully
understood. Yes they have raised impact reports but this does not include assessment to the
livelihood of resident. | doubt they have taken responses from the community around the area as
part of the assessments.

As a long time resident in Lidcombe 1 would like to see this suburb preserved from further industrial
development and would seek your urgent support to reject this proposal.

Thank you for your attention to this matter and for considering the concerns of those who love our
local area.

Yours sincerely,
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